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Comment Submitted:

Dear Sirs, 

Thank you for allowing us an opportunity to comment on this PEIS. 

OHV use is quickly being targeted throughout this great country. For some reason, it appears that all of these "Projects" are being
set up by the BLM to use OHV areas, as the prime locations for military, wind, solar, and geothermal projects. 

Is it just me? Please ask the BLM to communicate with all of its offices, and stop taking OHV areas for "the greater" good of
society. There's plenty of other land for that!


